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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Sarah Jones  

Address 
6845 cedar grove drive 
Welcome, Maryland 20693 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I think it should be up to the businesses to decide. Where I work, the majority of our customers almost always comment that they 
are grateful to have a restaurant that doesn’t require masks. They frequently comment on how much they appreciate being able to 
see the faces of their servers and bartenders because dining out is supposed to be a personable experience. When it was required, 
we saw a decline in business from regulars we’ve had for years.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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